To:

The Managing Director

U.P. State Construction and Infrastructure Development Corporation Limited
TC-46/V, Vibhuti Khand, Gomti Nagar,

Lucknow, Uttar Pradesh,226010

| hope this message finds you well. | wanted to follow up on the completion of the project we've
been working on(https://upscidcomonitoringproject.com/). I'm pleased to inform you that the
project is now complete, and | would appreciate it if you could provide details on the payment
process.

Please let me know the preferred method and any necessary information to facilitate the payment.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Best regards,

Mahendra Kumar Mishra

Proprietor



